
ORANGE COUNTY SANITATION DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of Orange County Sanitation 
District (OC San) will hold a public hearing at its regular meeting of March 22, 2023, at 
6:00 p.m. at OC San's Administrative Offices, 10844 Ellis Avenue, Fountain Valley, 
California for the purpose of considering revised regional sewer service fees and the 
adoption of proposed Ordinance No. OC SAN-58, Adopting Regional Sewer Service 
Charges and Repealing Ordinance No. OCSD-49. 
 
On the same date and time, OC San will hold a hearing to consider having such charges 
collected on the tax roll, together with and not separately from, its general taxes.  Pursuant 
to Health and Safety Code section 5473 et seq., notice is hereby given that OC San has 
prepared a written report, which contains a description of each parcel of real property 
receiving such services and facilities and the amount of the charge for each parcel for the 
year, computed in conformity with the charges prescribed by the proposed ordinance, 
and that such report is filed with the Clerk of the Board at OC San's Administrative Offices 
or accessible at any time on OC San’s website at www.ocsan.gov. 
 
Comments on any of the hearing items may be made in person at the public hearing; in 
writing addressed to Orange County Sanitation District, 10844 Ellis Avenue, Fountain 
Valley, CA 92708, ATTN:  Kelly Lore, Clerk of the Board; by email to klore@ocsan.gov; 
by FAX to Kelly Lore, Clerk of the Board at 714-962-0356; or by eComment at 
ocsd.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx once the agenda for the meeting has posted.  For any 
additional information, contact the Clerk of the Board at (714) 593-7433. 
 
 
__________________________ 
Kelly A. Lore, MMC 
Clerk of the Board 
Published March 8, 15, 2023 


